Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio June 14, 2012

Monday June 11, 2012 Personnel Committee met in Council Chambers with these members in attendance: Ryan Bubb, Doug Marmie, Carol Floyd, Shirley Stare, Jeff Rath in substitution for Rhonda Loomis.

We wish to report:

Bill Spurgeon, Director of Public Safety, presented Ordinance No. 12-21 amending the Position Classification/Pay Range and Position Authorization Tables of the City of Newark, Department of Public Safety to abolish one (1) full time position of patrolman and creating one (1) full time forensic scientist.

Motion by Mr. Rath seconded by Carol Floyd to forward to Council. Motion passed by a vote of 5-0.

Ryan Bubb Chair